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	Jay Runner, State Coordinator

	SUMMARY OF September 2008 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 12 

	
	
	
	
	

	District III Ag ED Advisory Meeting – Macomb

ROE Department Chairs Meeting – Rantoul

ILCAE/ICAE Meeting – Bloomington
FFA Board Meeting – Springfield

CTE CRI Meeting – Springfield 
FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield

Mining Curriculum Meeting with Decatur ROE – Decatur (2)
GROWMARK, Inc. Annual Meeting – Chicago
ISBE Migrant Education Program Meeting – Springfield

Agricultural Literacy Coordinators’ Statewide Meeting – Bloomington

Meeting with Walt Hurley, U of I Ag Ed Department - Urbana  

	
	
	
	

	III. Other Activities -- 6

	
	
	
	
	

	Worked on letter and mailing with the 2008 Illinois Ag Ed Report 

Worked on contracts for FY08 FCAE Projects

Sent out messages to teachers via email using the new list serve system

Worked on the Illinois Agricultural Education database & website issues

Worked on ILCAE/ICAE meeting packets

Worked on FCAE Staff meeting materials

Worked on letter and mailing for the 2008 ILCAE/ICAE Annual Meeting November 17 & 18

	IV. MilesTraveled  -- 1975

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	The ILCAE/ICAE meeting was well attended and we appreciate the participation of members as they contacted via the internet system.  We encourage others to take advantage of the electronic option when it is made available.  ILCAE is planning their annual meeting to be held at Monsanto in Creve Coeur Missouri.  The focus is growing quality agricultural employees.  Member of the St. Louis AgriBusiness Club will be invited to attend.  The Illinois Agriculture in the Classroom program continues to grow with abundant enthusiasm.  This program is vital in establishing a strong foundation for continued agricultural education opportunities in the secondary & post-secondary programs.  Business and industry benefits as students become prepared to enter the workforce along with becoming a more educated consumer about the agricultural industry. I am excited about our teachers opportunities to work with the ISBE Migrant Education Program as we develop program to serve their needs.  

	

	

	

	


